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Dear Legislation  

 

We believe the current regulations are omitting a very high percentage of boat 

owners from enjoying their favorite activities which include skiing and wakeboarding.  

The dry weight plus max ballast weight regulating the approved boats is unfair and 

very restrictive.  A dry weight limit is respectfully requested as the ballast weight is 

not included unless it is utlilized.  Please consider adjusting the current regulations, 

thank you Newberg front home owners.  

 

Jacob and Katherine Rule 


